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  I strongly oppose HB3075, HB3075-1, and measure 114. HB3075, HB3075-1, and 

Measure 114 are an infringement of our rights and is unconstitutional. This is an 

egregious use of taxpayer's money and an illegitimate use of law enforcement time. 

We need law enforcement out in public patrolling for crime and helping our citizens of 

Oregon not wasting their efforts in a classroom when we have community programs 

that are more than qualified to educate our citizens in gun safety I.E. hunters' safety 

and concealed handgun licensing. HB3075, HB3075-1, and measure 114 will not 

stop, nor deter criminals, school shooters, and citizens seeking to cause self-harm. 

Nor will this stop them from obtaining firearms or possessing them. What this bill 

proposes is making our responsible gun owners criminals and out laws for obtaining 

firearms and large capacity magazines legally and lawfully.  

  HB3075, Hb3075-1, and measure 114 are an example of government overreach 

and only punishes law abiding citizens and stops them from protecting themselves, 

family, friends, and even citizens and police officers in distress and need of 

protection. In a time where Oregon has become a sanctuary state for illegal 

immigrants with extensive criminal history, violent behavior and sex offenders, we 

need protection from the police and law-abiding gun owners to help keep our citizens 

safe from these predators. 

  With the combined help and efforts of police/law enforcement and law-abiding gun 

owners, we can help keep our state and its residents safe, and in this aspect, we can 

help deter school shootings, violent criminals, violent gang members who illegally 

crossed our borders, that as a strong community we will not stand for this, and we will 

protect our residents. Again, I strongly oppose, and I urge the committee to oppose 

this bill as well. 


